
NEW ORLEANS CITY PLANNING COMMISSION PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

THE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION HEREBY ANNOUNCES THAT IT WILL HOLD 
PUBLIC HEARINGS TO SOLICIT THE OPINIONS OF CITIZENS RELATIVE TO 
PROPOSED AMENDMENTS TO THE CITY’S MASTER PLAN, THE PLAN FOR THE 
21ST CENTURY: NEW ORLEANS 2030. 
 
The public hearings concern Master Plan amendment applications that were submitted by the 
October 14, 2022, deadline. To view the Master Plan amendment applications or the Master Plan, 
visit the City Planning Commission’s website: https://nola.gov/next/city-planning/home/.   
 
To receive public comments and consider amendments to the Future Land Use Map (FLUM): 
 

 1:30pm, Tuesday, January 9, 2024, in the City Council Chamber, City Hall, 1300 Perdido 
Street, Room 1E07. Master Plan amendment considerations will be heard after zoning 
matters.  

 
The deadline for submission of written comments is 5pm, Tuesday, January 2, 2024. Interested 
citizens are also encouraged to visit the CPC website or contact the office of the City Planning 
Commission for more information. The office of the City Planning Commission may be reached 
via telephone at (504) 658-7033, via email at cpcinfo@nola.gov, or via U.S. mail or in person at 
1300 Perdido Street, 7th Floor, New Orleans, Louisiana, 70112.  
 

Robert D. Rivers, CPC Executive Director 
 

December 20 and 27, 2023, and January 3, 2024 


